Mkombozi Montessori pre & primary school P.O. BOX 100136, Dar es salaam (Tanzania) 10th FEB 2019

Dear Labdoo

RE: APPRICIATION FOR THE THIRTY COMPUTER FOR OUR SCHOOL

The administration, pupils, teaching staff and nonteaching staff of Mkombozi Montessori Chamazi. Dar es salaam together with the sisters of the Holy Redeemer in Tanzania extend their thanks to the Labdoo organization for providing us with thirty laptop computers up to the present. These computers are to be used to teach our pupils computer skills to enable them compete with the current world of technology

This will also help the staff to gain more computer skills and easy research for the pupils since computers have got useful programmes to enable effective learning pupils

I have attached copies of photographs which were taken during computer classes in our school.

Thanks a lot
Sr Elvira Lilungulu CSR
School Administrator